
LGIAsuper welcomes new CEO

LGIAsuper has welcomed Kate Farrar as its new Chief Executive Officer.

Ms Farrar brings 25 years’ experience in senior leadership roles to the fund, most recently as Senior  
Implementation Leader at KcKinsey & Company. 

Announcing the appointment today, Chair of the Queensland-based super fund, John Smith, said  
Ms Farrar’s appointment followed an extensive executive search.

Mr Smith said the Board reviewed an exceptional field of candidates for the role.

“Kate joins us at an exciting time in our fund’s history,” he said.

“In the last twelve months, we’ve opened our doors to the public, implemented the world’s most  
advanced administration systems and been named Australia’s best medium fund by Conexus 
Financial.”

“With Kate leading the next stage of our growth, we expect to see a continued focus on 
innovation, while maintaining our commitment to improving the lives of our members in 
retirement.”.

Former CEO, David Todd, will continue in his role as Chief Investment Officer, a position he has held  
alongside the CEO role since 2006.

Mr Smith thanked Mr Todd for his contribution as CEO, noting a number of significant milestones reached 
under his leadership.

“David joined LGIAsuper as CIO in 2005, taking on the CEO role as well a year later,” Mr Smith said.

“David steered the fund through the GFC, oversaw the successful merger with City Super and was  
instrumental to our transition to a public offer fund in 2017.”

Ms Farrar starts her new position today.

ENDS

About LGIAsuper
LGIAsuper is a Queensland-based superannuation fund with a proud history of helping members achieve 
a financially secure retirement through the provision of trusted advice, insurance and investments.  
The fund invests more than $11 billion on behalf of 85,000 members
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